SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER


Friday, April 24, 2015

PLEDGE

Baccalaureate:  There will be a meeting on Wednesday, April 29th at 6:30 pm at the Central United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall for any students interested in helping to plan Baccalaureate.

Attention Sault High:  April is Sexual Assault Awareness Month.  Together with the Diane Peppler Resource Center, WOW is sponsoring the Footsteps to a Healthy Relationship Project.  This week at lunch, stop by the table and make a footprint about what you think is important in a healthy relationship.  Your responses will be posted throughout the week.  Thanks for your participation!

Attention Students and Staff:  Sault High will be hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive on Thursday, April 30, 2015.  Every time a person donates 3 lives can potentially be saved!  Students who are 16 need a parents consent to donate.  Students 17 and older do not need a parent consent to donate.  Donors MUST have a photo ID on the day of the drive.  Please contact Jill McElhinny for more information.  Let’s save some lives Sault High!!

Varsity Blues:   is having a Spring Cleaning Blowout Sale. Some T- Shirts will be as low as $2 and some hoodies as low as $10. So come on down as soon as you can because we will be closing soon!                        

Attention Juniors and Seniors!  Today is the final day to purchase Prom tickets during all 3 lunches for $25 each. Our Gatsby themed prom will be held on May 2nd from 8-12pm at the Kewadin Casino.
 
 Lunch:    Whole Grain Big Daddy Pepperoni Pizza
Sides:     Broccoli, Chilled Pineapple, Strawberry Delight Cookie
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